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The PG and Research Department of Mathematics, Queen Mary’s College has 

organised Two Day Workshop on R- Programming on 07-08-2019 and 08-08-2019 

sponsored by Anabond Ltd., Chennai. 

Dr. M. Ramakrishnan, Assistant Professor, PG and Research Department of 

Mathematics, Ramakrishna Mission Vivekanandha College, Chennai was the resource person 

for the workshop. 

Students of Mathematics, research scholars and faculty members from other 

departments participated. All the sessions were interactive and interesting. Around 100 

participants benefited by the program. 

 


